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Plymouth Parish Office�

 � 11 School St. Plymouth�

Office Hours�

Monday � Friday�

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM�

      Phone: (603) 536 � 4700�

Fax: (603) 536 � 4709�

E�mail: holytrinitynh@gmail.com�

�

                  PARISH STAFF�

Pastor�

Rev. Leo A. LeBlanc�

  Rectory (for emergencies only)�

603�536�5239�

�

Deacon�

Rev. Mr. Michael Guy�

�

Pastoral Minister�

David M. Gravel�

         �

              Plymouth Operations�

                Parish Bookkeeper �

Sandra Hauser�

(603) 536 � 4700�

�

Director of Music Ministry�

Bristol Operations�

Chris Chiasson�

(603) 744 �2700�

holytrinitybristol@gmail.com�

�

Permanent Deacon Candidate�

GIFT Program Coordinator�

Dave Hemeon�

(603) 496�7145�

�

Bristol Office Hours�

                Mon, Tues, Thurs�

  9:00 AM to 2:00 PM�

�

Parish Website�

www. holytrinityparishnh.org�
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 Offertory for 10/31 and 11/1�

Offertory � � �                    �  $4874.01�

Energy � � � �            �     $32.00�

Retirement NH Priests                                      $15.00�

World Mission                                                   $57.00�

Bishops Emergency Fund                             $1438.00�

All Saints� � � � �    $476.00�

Grounds                                                                $5.00�

Adult Faith Formation                                      $55.00�

Christmas Flowers� � � �        $5.00�

Campaign for Human Dev.� � �        $5.00�

          Thank you for your continued generosity.�

            Contribution Envelopes For 2021�

Contribution envelopes are here and available for you to pick 

up. If you are from the Bristol area, they are at Our Lady of 

Grace, and if you are from the Plymouth area, they are at St. 

Matthew. If you are unable to pick them up, please call Chris in 

Bristol at 744�2700 or Sandy in Plymouth at 536�4700. If you 

are  no longer interested in contribution envelopes because you 

are giving online, please let us know that as well. Thank you for 

your assistance.�

Saturday, November 7�

4:00 PM�� St. Matthew Church�               � �

                             †Dorothy Lengel by Ray & Pat Kucharski�

�                †Anita & Bill Bisson by the Hill Family�

� �  �

Sunday, November 8�

8:00 AM�   St. Matthew Church�

� �  †Joseph Duval by Ina Ahern�

9:30 AM�   Our Lady of Grace Chapel� �

� �  †Matthew Douville by his family�

10:30 AM �  Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� �  †John Greenan by Jane Charette�

� �  �

�

Monday, November 9 �

8:00 AM� St. Matthew Church�

�                †Betty Jane Newton by Elizabeth Cornell�

�                             Adoration 8:30 AM � 9:30 AM�

�

Tuesday, November 10�

� � St. Matthew Church�

� � NO MASS�

�

Wednesday, November 11�

� � St. Matthew Church�

                             NO MASS�

� �

Thursday, November 12�

8:00 AM� Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� � MASS� �  �

� � � Adoration 9:00 AM � Noon �

�

Friday, November 13�

8:00 AM� St. Matthew Church�

�                †Dorothy Lengel by her friends�

� �

                         � �

Saturday, November 14�

4:00 PM�� St. Matthew Church�               � �

                             †Richard Khoury by Cecile Frechette�

�                � � �  �

Sunday, November 15�

8:00 AM�   St. Matthew Church�

� �  †Richard Khoury by the Ross family�

9:30 AM�   Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

                              †All parishioners recently deceased� �

10:30 AM �  Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� �  †Gloria Victoria Isabel Tanner �

� �   by the Grand family�

� �  �

Monday, November 9�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

K of C Meeting, Marian Center, 6:00 PM�

�

Tuesday, November 10�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

�

Wednesday, November 11�

Bible Study:�

� Bristol: 9:00 AM � Marian Hall�

� Plymouth: 3:30 PM � CLC Hall�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

�

Thursday, November 12�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Boy Scout Meeting, CLC Hall, 6:00 PM�

�

Friday, November 13�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

�

Saturday, November 14�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

�

Sunday, November 15�

GIFT Sacramental Prep on Zoom, Noon�

The next Second Collection is November 22nd for 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development, and there 

is an undated envelope for Christmas flowers.�



�

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday            4:00 PM at St. Matthew 

Sunday:            8:00 AM at St. Matthew 

Sunday:          9:30 AM at Our Lady of Grace 

Sunday:        10:30 AM at Our Lady of Grace 

When entering the church, please wear a mask, 

sign the Guest Book, and sanitize your hands  

Ushers will seat you, escort you to Communion 

and escort you to the exits at the end of Mass. 

At Our Lady of Grace, please exit out the side 

doors only. 

The windows and doors will now be closed for 

the winter. There will be air purifiers running at 

Our Lady of Grace to recirculate the air, and 

recirculating fans are part of the furnace system 

at St. Matthew. 

The Mass is still filmed and online on our 

Youtube channel, Holy Trinity NH. 

                     �

Knights of Columbus Takeout Spaghetti Supper�

            Saturday, December 5th�

The Plymouth Knights of Columbus 

Family Council will be hosting a takeout 

Spaghetti Supper to fund the charities 

they sponsor. They will forego the 

auction this year, but will still have 

their DELICIOUS dinner to go! Watch 

the bulletin for details! 

                            CAMPUS MINISTRY�

BIBLE STUDY WITH KEENE STATE: On Tuesday, 11/10, 

we continue our monthly Bible study with Keene State Campus 

Ministry students via Zoom. Students interested in attending 

should contact Kathy Tardif at kmtardif@plymouth.edu for the 

                       Gospel Meditation 

When doing student report cards, there was a comment the 

teacher could choose that read: inattentive and easily distracted. 

Could that comment describe your spiritual life? We can 

become so consumed with myriad distractions and 

preoccupations and lose our connection to what is really 

significant and important. We can become dull. This happens in 

our human relationships, too. We can easily take the love of 

others for granted, whether it be a parent, spouse, friend, or a 

child. �

We do the same thing with God and our spiritual lives. We 

presume that God will be merciful. Because we believe that in 

the end God is going to forgive us anyway, then why put a lot 

of effort into things now? What’s the point? It’s far easier to 

find a comfortable spot, curl up and take a nap! There is no 

immediate urgency to staying awake and attentive, so we think, 

and we simply fly by the seat of our pants. Assuming and 

presuming too much about our relationships, especially our 

relationship with God, can lead to neglect and abuse. It can 

even lead to a sense of entitlement, where we actually believe 

that something is due us without much effort on our part.�

Folks who are distracted and preoccupied can find their 

relationships, especially the primary ones, drifting away. You 

can actually be married to someone for many years and wake 

up one morning realizing that you really do not know them or 

truly recognize them. We have to desire God in order to 

recognize God. We have to open our hearts, minds, and souls to 

His Presence so that we can be rejuvenated and refreshed. But 

we cannot do this if we are distracted or napping. We have to 

be awake and alert! As a young child eagerly watches for and 

anticipates that arrival of their parent home, so too we must 

watch for God’s presence. If the anticipation of God’s arrival 

does not excite us and rouse us, then we need to ask why. The 

wise person keeps vigilant watch, knowing that in the end they 

will not be disappointed. �

               BREAKING BREAD HYMNAL 2021�

Would you like your very own copy of Breaking Bread with 

Sunday readings to have at home for online Mass or to bring to 

church with you? We have a limited amount of copies of 

Breaking Bread to give out. There are some at both parish 

offices. Call Chris at 744�2700 if you are interested. �

         GIFT PROGRAM FIRST RECONCILIATION�

The First Reconciliation retreat will be on Sunday, 

December 6th at Noon. If you need additional info, please 

call Dave Hemeon at (603)�496�7145.�

Married Couples Needed for Engaged Couple Weekends�

The Diocese of Manchester is seeking part time Facilitator 

Couples for our Diocesan Engaged Couple Courses, which may 

occur remotely or in�person. �Couples married at least five years 

are invited to apply for these positions; training will be 

provided. �Couples will collaborate to lead positive, formative 

weekend experiences for engaged couples based on Ascension 

Press’�Joy�Filled Marriage�program. Interested parties may visit 

the following link for more information and the full job 

description:�https://www.catholicnh.org/

employment/.� Applications should be sent to Giselle North 

at�gnorth@rcbm.org. �

                         PASTOR’S DESKTOP�

Greetings, cherished parishioners!�

Our weekend and daily Masses are somewhat well�attended.  

There is room for more people but we understand if you are being 

cautious. We know many of you are taking advantage of our 

online Masses. �

Some of our programs and activities have resumed either in 

person or on Zoom. These include Eucharistic Adoration, Bible 

study in person, Knights of Columbus and Scouts, the Gift 

Program and AA. The parish offices are open. Don’t hesitate to 

call us.�

I welcome your constant prayerful and financial support as we 

find ourselves managing our activities  and expenses most 

judiciously.�

Know that you are constantly in our prayers, as we hope and pray 

for a return to some normalcy. �

Cordially in Christ,  Fr. Leo� �

Thanksgiving Day Mass�

    There will be a Mass�

on Thanksgiving Day, 

Thursday, November 26th 

at 9:00 AM at �

Our Lady of Grace. �

We hope you can join us!�

There will be a Red Cross Blood Drive on Tuesday, 

November 17th at the Marian Center from Noon to 5:00 

PM. Please make an appointment at 1�800�RED�CROSS or 

log on to redcross.org.�
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